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January is School Board Recognition Month
Thank you for all you do!

We recognize your vital role in our schools and our communities.  You are 
extraordinary because of the countless volunteer hours you devote each 
year to govern your school district.  

As your food service provider, we applaud you for the time and dedication 
you devote to assure that the children in your community are receiving the  
best possible education. 

We appreciate you and thank you for the opportunity to serve your district!



TNG On-Site at Central Elementary
Molly the Cow visited on Thursday, January 18th

Mason’s Senior,
Geneva Bomia,

volunteered to dress up as 
TNG’s well-known, 

Molly the Cow.

She shared her “moo-ving”
message about the 

importance
of calcium consumption and 

provided a sample
of yogurt!

P.S.  She was such a good sport as it was very hot underneath the costume!



TNG On-Site at Central Elementary
Molly the Cow visited on Thursday, January 18th

Many students (and a 
few adults!) were 

EXCITED to see Molly! 
In their eyes, she is a 

celebrity!  
Dozens of students 

requested their picture 
to be taken with Molly 

and those photos can be 
shared upon request!

The love people have for 
cows is real and makes 

this visit more 
memorable for some 

people!



TNG On-Site at the Middle School
Breakfast Cart

Renee offers 
breakfast every day 

to our middle school 
students.  

She offers a large 
variety of grab and 

go items and 
occasionally has hot 

breakfast 
sandwiches!



TNG On-Site at the High School

Display plates and 
colorful contrast can be 
used to give eye-appeal 

as most
of us “eat with our eyes”.  

Our perception of food is 
influenced by its visual 
appearance before we 

even taste it!
It can also impact a 

person’s enjoyment and 
appetite.



Budget Actual

Breakfast 246 363

Lunch 490 658

Ala-Carte $285 $172

Participation
Across the Cafeteria in January

Beth’s Melting Snowman Cookies were 
offered again on January 8th, but after 
several snow days causing schools to 
be closed during the following week, 
we decided it was best to retire the 
snowman for the season!

Ala Carte pop-ups this month 
included a
"Featured Fave" of
Cinnamon Bites dusted with 
powdered sugar!Participation continues to exceed our goals for both breakfast and 

lunch. Ala carte sales have slightly increased over this past month 
but we continue to struggle despite our focus to increase sales. We 
will continue with specials and pop-ups.

Our snack list at Central for the 4th & 5th graders has also been 
updated and given new signage that is posted daily on the serving 
line.









The cafeteria will continue to offer our Hand-
Dipped Strawberries to staff members for 
purchase in honor of Valentine's Day.

There will be 6 strawberries per order ($6 per 
1/2 dozen)

Stay tuned for an email if you would like to 
place an order ☺



National Pizza Day is February 9th 
and we are going to celebrate at 
Central with a specialty pizza at 
lunch!

Come and join us for lunch at the High 
School on Tuesday, February 13th.
We will be serving Sweet & Spicy BBQ 
Chicken Bowl and featuring Mardi Gras-
themed treats!

Upcoming Events





Follow us on:

Thank You!

@TheNutritionGroup

@TNG_Corporate

@TheNutritionGroup

Your Food Service Team:

Jamie Hoffer
Director of Food and Nutrition
734.848.9307
hoffer@eriemason.k12.mi.us

Jamie Forrest
Regional Manager
248.943.2198
jforrest@thenutritiongroup.biz
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